
Taking care of your sewer network in Rhu 

 The traffic lights are to extend on A814 Shore 
Road in Rhu until Friday 24th August.  

 We apologise for the delay and thank you for your understanding 
whilst we have been carrying out these essential works. 

 We have constructed two underground septic tanks and pipework.  

 The existing sewer network in Rhu was upgraded to help enhance 
the water quality in the Firth of Clyde. 

 The site cabins are to be removed before 24th August 2018.  

 The grass area by the Rhu Marina entrance and the grass verge 
along the Gareloch Road shall be seeded with grass seed and we 
expect it to take until September 2018 for the area to fully regrow. 

 

The final connection of the new sewer 
infrastructure to the existing sewer has 
clashed with multiple uncharted services. 
This has resulted in some sections requiring 
to be hand dug and pipework diverted, 
which has delayed the final section of work.   
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Multiple uncharted services blocking the route to the existing sewer  
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